
  

Jessica Frasure  

<jaf298@cornell.edu>  

I would like to place my name for consideration for election as the Columbus area Vice 

Governor.  

I have been a BMWCCA member since 2018 shortly before I attended my first O’Fest in 

Pittsburgh, PA. Our E46 M3 has taken us to many national and chapter events where I enjoy 

participating in TSD rally, driving tours, monthly Columbus area meetups and the Buckeye 



region go karting events. I was honored to serve as the Columbus Region Vice Governor in 

2020 where I coordinated tech talks to allow our membership to continue to meet in a virtual 

Environment.  

I greatly enjoyed my time serving the Columbus region and hope to be able to do so again. If 

elected, I plan to continue the great work done by the current leadership team of planning fun 

monthly events while incorporating more learning opportunities such as tech talks or new events 

like TSD rally and expanding the Sim Racing group. I enjoy working with members to tailor 

events to the group’s interests and learn new things from our membership. I hope to expand the 

types of activities the club offers to encourage more members to participate. Thank you for your 

consideration to serve the Buckeye Chapter and Columbus Region as Vice Governor. I look 

forward to another fun BMW filled year in 2024!  


